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RESUMPTION OF ORIENTATION/MEETING ON ASF AT QC

Friday, 10 January 2020
Last Updated Tuesday, 27 April 2021

The Meeting with the good city Mayor resumed in the afternoon of 10 January 2020 which was meant for discussions
and open forum leading to a protocol on the sale of tainted pork products as discovered in one of the supermarkets in
this city supplied by a reputable meat vendor of significant size. Other PAGASA members present were Fred Gravador,
Desmond Chua of Daily Supermarket and couple Alfred and Heidi Gatmaytan of Kiko Mart.A A press conference on the
results of this Meeting took place on 19 Jan. 2020 (see picture with bright yellow pin light background).A
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